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18th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
We would like to congratulate Year 6 on all the hard work leading up to and during SATs week. 
There are a number of exciting events to look forward to as we head toward the end of the 
school year. In order to maintain high standards of behaviour throughout the remainder of the 
term and to help prepare the children for their transition into Y7, we wish to inform you of 
some additional Year 6 behaviour sanctions,that will run alongside our current behaviour 
system. It is important to state that we do not envisage using these sanctions with many 
children as the vast majority of pupils display behaviour that we are proud of - each and every 
day. However, a few children have recently let their standards slip and if their behaviour 
continues to decline, this would become a more serious concern.  
 
Taking children to London is, as I’m sure you’ll agree, a significant responsibility for the staff 
concerned. We cannot take children whose behaviour is unpredictable, inappropriate or 
potentially unsafe. Therefore, children who have consistently behaved inappropriately in 
school or on other school visits will be refused a place on the London Trip.  
From 18th May, if a child is placed on ‘red’ they will lose a ‘London Life’. 
 
All children are going to be given ‘3 London Lives’. A life will be lost when the wrong behaviour 
choice is made. This will be recorded in their planner and a call will be made home so you are 
made aware. It will be the class teacher’s decision to remove a ‘London Life’. If all three lives 
are lost, the child will lose their place on the visit. Alternative arrangements will be made at 
school, to educate children who are not travelling to London on the day of the visit.  
 
Upon our return from London, the process will begin again with three lives issued, this time for 
the Leavers Disco on Thursday 20th July. If a child is not going on the London visit, they will have 
6 lives for the other end of Year 6 events. 
  
Thank you for all your support in ensuring that every child has a happy, settled and memorable 
end to the school year 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Vicki Kerr 
Headteacher  
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